
Townshend Select Board Meeting Minutes
SPECIAL MEETING October 27, 2008

Present: Select Board Participating Members: Town Barn Committee
Kit Martin, Chair Carole Melis, Brud Sanderson, Ken Hoffman
Alene Evans, Vice-Chair Kurt Bostrom, Dale Davis, Jeff Russ, Craig Hunt
Carole Melis
Brud Sanderson Members of the Public - approximately 25
Joseph Juhaz, absent

1. Call To Order: At 6:58 P.M., chairman Martin called the 
meeting to order and recognized Participating Members and 
Members of the Public:

Hunt gave a summary of the Town Barn Committee’s efforts to revise plans 
for a new highway garage complex on Route 35.  Public discussion ensued.  
Members of the public asked questions particular to: septic system location 
and design, toxic soils clean-up, the need for a sand shed, site drainage, 
truck washing, and the affordability to the taxpayer of the project as a 
whole.  Sanderson, Melis, Hoffman and Bostrom spoke to these and other 
matters.

   

2. Adjournment:  At 8:00 P.M., chairman Martin adjorned the 
meeting.  No other business was conducted by the Board.

Respectfully submitted,

Craig K. Hunt, secretary


